
 
 

 

DATE:  March 9, 2017 
 
TO:  All Surplus Lines Agencies 
 
FROM:  Marie E. Rudert, Executive Director 
 
SUBJECT: PSLA Planned EFS Outage   
 
  
PSLA’s Electronic Filing System (EFS) is scheduled for maintenance and will be unavailable between 7:00 a.m. 
through 9:00 a.m. EST on Wednesday, March 15, 2017.  The planned outage includes the following systems: 

 Electronic Filing System (EFS) 

 www.pasla.org  
 
You are receiving this email as you have been identified as the contact to receive bulletins, updates and/or notices 
of changes from PSLA.  Please distribute this notice to all licensed surplus lines licensees in your agency and 
anyone else in your agency deemed appropriate. 
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